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    COUNCIL BILL 23-0390 – Transit-Oriented  

 Development – Penn Station 

 

 

The Honorable President and  June 13, 2023 

Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

The Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation staff is in receipt of City 

Council Bill 23-0390 – Transit-Oriented Development – Penn Station, a resolution for the 

purpose of endorsing the proposed State’s Transit-Oriented Development Designation of 

Station.   

 

CHAP Executive Director advises a recommendation of approval of City Council Bill 23-

0390. Penn Station is a Baltimore City Landmark and all exterior work requires Design 

Review and Approval from CHAP. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, at 410-371-

5667. 

 

 


